
PARTIAL MANUAL COUNT NOTICE 
 
 
 

11/7/2024 
Members of the Election Board 
Commissioners Court Chambers 
100 E. Main St, Ste 104 
Brenham, Texas 77833 
 
As per the Secretary of State, the county has the task of randomly 
selecting additional precincts/polling locations and a local race in 
conducting the partial manual count for the November 5, 2024, 
General Election.  They also recommend that this random selection 
be in a public forum with the chair involved from each party named 
on the ballot per county. This will ensure transparency and 
accountability for the election held by our county election officials. 
The meeting is scheduled for Thursday, November 14, 2024, at 1:30 
pm. This should be a quick meeting and will be a random drawing. 
 
Carol Jackson, Registered Election Official, Elections Administrator 
TEXAS ASSOCIATION OF ELECTIONS ADMINISTRATORS 
Washington County Elections and Voter Registration 

 
 
 


